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SPECIAL ORDER
NO. 98 - /[,

SUBJECT: REASSIGNMENT OF MS. EVANGELINE ARCENAS TO
THE PROJECT APPRAISAL DIVISION, FOREIGN-
ASSISTED AND SPECIAL PROJECTS OFFICE

In view of the need for a technical staff of the Project Appraisal Division of the
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Office, Ms. Evangeline C. Arcenas, Development
Management Officer IV, is hereby reassigned from the Mt, Maikiling Research Area and
Laguna de Bay Commission to the aforementioned office.

Ms. Arcenas shall clear herself of work, property and financial accountabilities in
her present assignment and report to her new assignment. She shall report to the Chief of
the Project Appraisal Division, FASPO and assist in the improvement of systems and in
the actual processing, of tenders under foreign-assisted projects, and perform other tasks
as may be assigned by her immediate supervisor.

This Order is effective upon the issuance of the Commission on Election of an
exemption from COMELEC Resolution No. 2946 dated 16 September 1997 and is good
until 30 June 1998.

Vi zzza—"
VICTOR O. RAMOS
Secretary
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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
COMMISSION ON ELECTIONS

Intramuros, Manila

Bernardo P, Pardo
CHAIRMAN

February 13, 1998

Hon. Victor O. Ramos

Secretary

Department of Environment and
Natural Resources

Visayas Avenue, Diliman. Q.C.

Dear Secretary Ramos:

In reply to your lener dated February 5, 1998, received on February 11,
199%. the Commission approves your request for exemption from the pertinent
provision of the Omnibus Election Code of the reassignment order (Reassignment
Order No. 98-023, dated January 9, 1998) involving the reassignment of Forester
Evangeline Arcenas, Development Management Officer IV, from the Otfice of _the
Undersecretary for Environment and Programs Development to the Project
Appraisal Division, Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects.

Very truly vours, m
e

BERNARDO P. PARDO
Chairman






